
SLT  police  dog  recovering
after surgery

Tara

Tara is home after having surgery on July 18 for cancer.

Now that Tara had retired, South Lake Tahoe police Sgt. Jason
Cheney is responsible for all of the medical bills.

South Lake Tahoe Police Canine Association supplements the
cost of medical bills through the sales of K9 Hero’s, and
donations for the specific cause.

Donations may also be sent to: SLTPCA, PO Box 17071, South
Lake Tahoe, CA 96151 or make one online.
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